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TWO RIVERS GOLF CLUB 

NEWSLETTER 

 

www.tworiversgolfclub.com 

 

May 2022 

TRGC had a lot of ‘goods’ at Empire Ranch:  good weather, good course, good 

scores.  The only thing that wasn’t good was the turnout.  We had one of the 

smallest fields ever.  I hope we’ll get a bigger group at Mather and the 

following events.  The tournament results are below and on our website.   

Many of our club members and guests are heading off to Monterey/Carmel 

this weekend for our annual Monterey golf outing.  I can’t wait! 

Message from our Club President 

I hope all are doing well and had a Happy Easter. We had good weather for 

Empire Ranch but not good golf by yours truly.  

For those going to Monterey I look forward to seeing you at Del Monte, the 

oldest continuously operated golf course west of the Mississippi River. The 

changes recently made at Poppy Hills are subtle:  greens on number 2 and 7 

fairway bunkering on 12. Can you tell the difference? 

The next Club Tournament is May 14th at Mather. This is the Qualifier for 

the NCGA Associate Club Championship. Until then may your putts fall and 

your balls find the fairway.  

It is time to sign up for the Clubs Carson City trip June 13/14. We play 

Genoa Lakes, Lakes Course, on Monday June 13th and Dayton Valley on 
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Tuesday the 14th. Prices listed below based on double occupancy for a 

Double Queen Deluxe or Single King Deluxe.  

3 nights Sun-Wed with 30 minutes hosted bar then 30 minutes cash bar and 

small buffet is $344.00. Without buffet and bar, it is $306.00.  

 

2 nights Sun-Mon or Mon-Tues is $291.00 with buffet and 30 minutes 

hosted bar and 30 minutes cash bar.  

 

Please contact me at morrowundesided@yahoo.com to sign up and let me 

know if we should have the food and bar.  We presently have a large block of 

rooms reserved for our group so there should be plenty of room. The sooner 

you sign up the sooner I can let the Gold Dust know if we need to add rooms 

or cut back.  

Tournament Results—Empire Ranch (Better Nine) 

1st Flight 

1  Dan Gish     33.5 net 

2  Alan Staton    34 

3  Brad Erway    34.5 

Guest Joe Riley carded the least putts with 14. 

2nd Flight 

1  John Valdes    34 net (card off) 

2  Dan Nelson    34 

3  Rich Stratton    35 

Kevin Beaver topped the putters with 14 putts . 

Closest-to-the-pin: 

Hole #2, Dean Williams, 24’ 2”, hole #8, Jesse Salinas, 15’ 8”, hole #12, Joe 

Riley, 10’ 10”, hole #16, Donna Anderson, 18’ 3”, hole #18, Brad Erway, 11’ 8”. 
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The complete tournament results are on the TRGC website. 

COMING EVENTS 

Our next tournament is Mather on Saturday, May 14th.  In June, we start 

out the month with Castle Oaks on Saturday, June 4.  Later in the month, 

we play Ancil Hoffman on Saturday, June 25.  Get these events on your 

calendar and plan to play. 

TRGC WEBSITE 

Bruce Hoffman has made many changes to our website at:  

www.tworiversgolfclub.com, giving the website a whole new look and feel.  

Check it out for all the club news, events and tournament results. 

RECRUITMENT AND MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL 

As always, TRGC is looking to increase its membership base, so be sure to 

invite your friends, co-workers, and golf buddies from other groups to play 

in our events.  We’ve had several guests play in our events recently; 

hopefully, they had a good time and will join our group. 

SUNSHINE 

I think the club members are doing pretty well health wise.  Tim Peart 

continues to recover from a major heart attack.  He’s playing in our 

tournaments again—keep getting better, Tim.  I’ve been hobbling around on 

crutches for a month or so thanks to a blood clot in my left knee.  I just 

can’t get enough of those medical adventures!  Finally, the little bugger is 

starting to dissolve, so the pain is lessening a bit.  Let’s all have a healthy 

2022 with lots of Two Rivers golf. 

NEWSLETTER INFORMATION 

If you have information or material that you would like included the 

newsletter, my email address is tpagefam@surewest.net; my home phone is 

(916) 488-6465. 

Tom Page 

http://www.tworiversgolfclub.com/
mailto:tpagefam@surewest.net

